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Congratulations Micah Joy for graduating from Rift 
Valley Academy on July 13. She will start 
Oklahoma State University in Stillwater, OK in 
August. She will be studying Animal Science and 
minoring in photography. Check out her website for 
photos she has taken:
 micahcox.smugmug.com. 
She is hoping this will help finance her time at 
university. 

If you would like to send Micah a note of 
congratulations you may send it to:
 Micah Joy Cox
 729 E Bethel School Rd
 Coppell, TX 75019
Micah Joy will get these notes once she returns to 
the USA late in July.

Nehemiah is enjoying apartment living in Arlington 
(well technically his address is in Euless, but he is 
right next to Arlington and it is more familiar). He is 
working at the DFW airport. He loves his church and 
its heart for outreach.

Miriam will be starting her senior year at RVA in 
August. She is coming with Micah Joy and Donna to 
the states for the month of August visiting 
universities.
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We have had the delight of having short-
termer Gracie with us for 5 weeks. We have 
kept her busy putting a webpage together for 
the Safe House, developing a Reading Room 
at the Seminary, helping with Bible Clubs 
and much, much more.

Donna has had the joy of seeing several 
projects completed recently.  She has 
partnered with Orphan's Heart to oversee 
much needed renovations at the Safe House. She recently directed a children's 
musical at church, taught a teachers course at the Seminary, continues writing a 
Sunday School curriculum for Walk Through the Bible Africa and is still doing 
weekly Bible Clubs. Donna will return to America to get Micah joy settled in 
university. She is very much looking forward to seeing Nehemiah and family. She 
is absolutely NOT looking forward to 
leaving another child in the states, 
sniff, sniff.

In our last newsletter we shared about 
our support being low and asked for 
your prayers. Praise be to God that a 
very generous supporter has made up 
Paul and Donna’s shortfall of support. 

Those who read the Cox Family Prayer 
Blog, will know that Paul has been waiting 
for quite some time for his work permit. 
While progress is being made, it still has not 
been granted. Donna’s work permit expired 
in June so now both Paul and Donna are 
waiting for work permits. Please pray that 
these will be granted.

Paul has taught a number of classes (using a 
“Special Pass” which allows him to teach in 
three month blocks). As always it has been a 
great joy to see students grow in their 
knowledge and application of the scriptures. 
Here is a short video that gives a students 
perspective on what was learned:
 thecoxfamily.org/learned.html
Unfortunately, Paul has also missed 
teaching a couple of classes due to work 
permit issues. He has used this time to do 
research for his PhD. 

how do i get in touch with you? Email is almost always the best way to get in touch with Paul and Donna. ‣ family@cox-net.com‣+1 972 695 5327 (leave a message and we will get back with you)‣www.thecoxfamily.org‣ facebook.com/thecoxfamily.org
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 Renovated Safe House Courtyard


